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06 July 2020

Dear Parents / Carers
CHANGES TO YEAR 1 to YEAR 6 TOAST CLUB FROM SEPTEMBER 2020
TOAST CLUB WILL NO LONGER BE A DROP OFF PROVISION

Due to the current situation surrounding COVID 19 we will be making changes to the Year 1 - Year 6 Toast Club from September 2020. In order to ensure children remain in their year groups we will be changing Toast Club to a booking only provision. We will be introducing this measure from September 2020 and will review it at the end of the Autumn Term, Friday 18 December 2020, following Government guidance. 
If you require Toast Club provision for your child / children in September please advise by return email (No later than Friday 10 July) stating the following: 
Childs Name:
Current Year Group:
Days required:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Toast Club opens at 7.45 and costs £1.20 per child per day. During this time you will be charged for places booked even if your child does not attend for any reason.   
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office.
Kind Regards

Mrs E McGunigall
Headteacher 									
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